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Registration of Indian Nationals with the Embassy 

March 31, 2022

All Indian community members (including family) currently living under the jurisdiction 
of the Embassy of India in Beijing (i.e. Beijing, Tianjin, Chongqing, Anhui, Gansu, 
Guizhou, Hebei, Heilongjiang, Henan, Hubei, Jiangxi, Jilin, Liaoning, Qinghai, Shaanxi, 
Shandong, Shanxi, Inner Mongolia, Ningxia, Tibet and Xinjiang) are requested to 
register with the Embassy on the following link:
 https://www.eoibeijing.gov.in/indianRegisterForm   

Those who have already registered need NOT register again. 

This registration would enable the Embassy to have an updated database of the Indian 
diaspora living in its consular jurisdiction so that necessary assistance, if any, could be 
rendered in an efficient and timely manner.  
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